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Replacement Program for Seasonal Taxi Licences 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the City Solicitor be requested to amend Bylaw No. 9070, The Taxi Bylaw, 2014, to 
replace the Seasonal Taxi Licence Program with the Enterprise Taxi Licence Program, 
as outlined in the report of the General Manager, Community Services Department, 
dated April 1, 2019. 

 
History 
At the April 1, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of 
the General Manager, Community Services dated April 1, 2019 was considered. 
 
Your Committee also received presentations from the following with regard to the 
matter, as well as letters submitting comments which are attached: 
 

 Mahmood Shafqat; 

 Malik Umar Draz, President, USW Local 2014; and 

 Carlo Triolo, United & Comfort Cabs, Riide. 
 
Attachment 
1. April 1, 2019 report of the General Manager, Community Services 
2. April 1, 2019 letter from Mahmood Shafqat 
3. March 31, 2019 letter from Mark Gill 
 


